
Winter Conference Book Drive 

 
Hello all!   I hope that you are doing well and gearing up for the holidays ahead. 

I just wanted to offer some clarification on our joint book drive for Winter Conference.  

We will be donating these books to the Phoenix library, which is a main hub library that 

services smaller libraries across the state of Arizona. If we have duplicate books, 

GREAT! The more books, the merrier. This way when the books are needed, more than 

one copy will be available to be loaned out to other libraries and we reach as many 

youths as possible with our donations. These books will be donated in honor of 

National President Carla Martinez and the State of Arizona VFW and Auxiliary.  

Please, if you can, bring your donated books Friday to winter conference since we will 

have the most available time with National President Carla on that day. We are going to 

be very busy Saturday with the conference and honoring all the youths that have 

entered the Voice of Democracy and Patriots Pen contests. Remember, this is a joint 

effort for both the VFW and Auxiliary so get your Posts involved. Let’s make this the 

greatest book donation for our National President and the State of Arizona ever.  

 

                                 Districts: 1 & 6 – Pre-K – Preschool                  

Districts: 2 & 7 – 1st & 2nd Grade 

Districts: 3 & 8 – 3rd & 4th Grade 

Districts: 4 & 9 – 5th & 6th Grade 

Districts: 5 & 10 – 7th & 8th Grade 

See the link below or log into the VFW Auxiliary website. 

 

https://vfwauxiliary.org/wp-content/uploads/Patriotism-Through-Literacy-Suggested-Books-

2022.pdf 
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